
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Support our school and recognize your student - post a “Shout Out” ad in our FCA yearbook! 

The yearbook is one of our favorite school traditions. Students anticipate reliving the school year through 
photos, student portraits, and event highlights. Soon, your child will be bursting with excitement to review the 
yearbook. Imagine the surprise when your child finds a personal message from you! 

To order a Shout Out for your student, please return the enclosed Shout Out Order Form with your check. Shout 
Out submissions must be received by March 6th, 2026.  

If you have any questions or your form is ready to be submitted, please contact Mrs. Heather Click, at 
hclick@fcamustangs.org 

Thank you for supporting our school! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Heather Click 

P.S. You may want to post more than one Shout Out for a family friend, a great teacher, or if you have more 
than one student attending FCA, photocopy the Order Form and complete a separate order form for each 
message. 

Cut along the dotted line.
 -----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

(print or type student's name) 

Ad Type Price Maximum 
number of 
words in 
message 

Print or type a personal message in the space below 

Shout Out Ad $ 10.00 25 

Signature: ​__________________________________    * We will charge your FACTS account. 
         Please do not send in cash or check. 

  ____Yes, I want to post a Shout Out for _____________________________________in the yearbook!


	Yes I want to post a Shout Out for: 
	Print a personal message in the space: 
	 Please make sure it is 25 words or less: 



